
  
 
Our 2004-2005 Board:   
President  Rick Vanderloop            International Service              Tom Shepeck & Ken Friedman 
President-Elect Bonnie Behnke   Vocational Service  Marcus Butts & C.J. Diedrich 
Past President  Kent Mosebach  Community Service  Marlin Greenfield & Barbara Langkau 
Secretary  Gerald Krueger  Club Service   Don Simons & Kris Villars 
Treasurer  Doug Seefeld  Sergeant-at-Arms  Karen Fredrick 
Foundation Chair David Omachinski District 6270 Governor  Rick Carlson 
Membership Chair Kate Thome      RI President   Glenn E Estess Sr. 

Next Board Meeting:  7:15 am December 16th @ Festival Foods Board Room 

 

November 24, 2004 
Today’s Program:  – Roundtable – Get to know more fellow Rotarians, 

Mix it up!!! Happy Thanksgiving Everyone! 
 
Vocational Service 
Vocational has decided to contribute 
$500.00 to the Oshkosh East needs due 
to the fact that they weren't granted the 
funding for this school year. Vocational 
has also agreed to help fund some hot 
meals to the Second Chance program of 
Winnebago County. The funding will 
help serve a couple hot meals per 
month for the remainder of the school 
year. The Jr. Rotarians from Carl 
Traeger held a bake sale during the 
Tuesday & Thursday evenings of the 
Parent-Teacher conferences and raised 
over $100.00. The monies will be used 
for one of the kids relatives that was 
involved in a bad accident and need 
assistance in medical bills. The Rotoract 
club of UW-Oshkosh had its initial 
meeting with attendance of about 25 
kids. The program was well received 

and is up and running. Thanks so much 
to C. J. Deidrich for his hard work and 
dedication to seeing this project through. 
C.J. you Rock!!!! If you are interested in 
helping with the Rotoract Club please 
contact C J or Annie Short. 
Club Service 
New member publication: 
1st Publication – James Putman, 
Kempinger Putman Architects, LLC. 
Proposed by Roy Duxstad. Architect 
classification. 
Community Service  
Celebration of Lights Nov. 24th-Jan. 1st! �
 On Dasher, Donner and Vixen (who 
knew Santa had a vixen) Come and see 
our live reindeer!! Its time…Celebration 
of Lights starts tonight November 
24thand runs through Jan 1, 2005. Its 
coming together very nicely, however 
there are still a few nights that 
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volunteers are needed: December 10, 
16, 19, 21, 22, 24, 25, 26, 28, 29, 30 
and Jan 1, please see Karen Fredrick 
231-8978 or fredrick@vbe.com to sign 
up. Don’t forget the other new addition: 
Carriage rides. You can take the Limo 
carriage seats 9 for $65, the Vis-a-Via 
seats 4 for $55, or the Hotel coach seats 
16 and is $5/adult  $3/child. You can 
reserve the carriage rides by calling 
236-5080 or 379-3589 or just come 
down you don’t need a reservation to 
take a carriage ride! Hope to see you all 
there!  
Long Road to the Super Bowl:   
Team captains have been designated. 
You should have received your raffle 
tickets to sell. Raffle tickets will be 
$10/each. Southwest Rotary will receive 
$7/ticket sold and $1/ticket will go to 
Rotary Foundation in our name. Sell, 
Sell, Sell deadline to turn in tickets 
December 1st!! 
Superbowl Party 
Don’t miss out on an awesome 
opportunity for your company. Be a 
Rookie sponsor, $100; includes 2 tickets 
and name in program. Quarterback 
sponsor; $250; includes 5 tickets and 
name in program. Coach sponsor; $500; 
includes 10 tickets, promotions of your 
business on banners and in program 
and finally, Franchise sponsor, $1000; 
20 tickets ($400 value alone) plus 
promotions of your business on 
banners, posters and in program. Any 
and all of you can participate in this at 
whatever level. Our club needs your 
support. Please consider! Thank you! 
Upcoming events 
December 1st – Inbound student 
Mayumi Tau. 

December 8th – Annie Short, The 
Volunteer Center of East Central 
Wisconsin 
December 15th – Oshkosh West 
Madrigals 
December 16th - Rotary Christmas 
party at Julie Pollnow’s home. (Thank 
you Julie for your hospitality!) 
December 20th – Wrap party at Butlers 
starting at 6:00 
December 22nd – Roundtable at 
Robbins 
December 22nd – Exchange xmas party 
at the Boys and Girls Club – plan on 
attending, bring your family it’s a 
humbling experience we should all help 
with. 
December 29th – John Mozingo – UW 
Oshkosh Professor, Its Time I got 
Organized! 
January 5th – Burk Tower, UW Oshkosh 
– “My First year on City Council” 
January 12th – Chancellor Richard 
Wells, UW Oshkosh – “What’s 
Happening at UW Oshkosh?” 
January 19th – David Green, Evergreen 
Retirement Community – New 
Community Project at Evergreen 
January 22nd – Rotary Theater Night; 
“Guys on Ice”, 5:45 Social, 7:30 Show, 
cost $47/person. 
February 4th 12:00 Midnight-February 
5th Midnight – Celebrate rotary in every 
country around the world. 24 Hours of 
Rotary!! Don’t miss the once in a lifetime 
chance!  
February 6th – Super Bowl Party Reeve 
Underground, UWO Campus. Watch for 
more information to come soon. We’ll 
have great opportunities for all to 
participate! 
March 11th – Wine Feast at Sunnyview 
Expo Center 
 


